November 12, 1969

Lyn Montell, Department of History, Western Kentucky University Bowling Green

Dear Lyn Montell:

Your letter to Joe Hickerson of October 9 has been referred to me. I am sending you a complete file, with my compliments, of our newsletter and supplement, beginning with our new journal, fresh off the press, and regressing to the earliest issue.

If you'd like to get future issues, please subscribe. The price is the same as membership: \$5.00 per year.

Cordially,

Frank Goodwyn Editor